
We are delighted to be back on Sundays and we can’t wait to see you. 

We will continuing streaming our service on Facebook Live  

if you cannot join us in person. 

 

Following the guidelines from the government there are a number of changes to our service to keep 

you as safe as possible: 

 

1. If you would like to join us you must register your/ your households intention to attend the Sun-

day service by emailing office@beulahfamilychurch.co.uk. You will receive your invitation with 

further information. You are not able to attend on a Sunday if you have not registered.  

2. You should not attend if have symptoms of Covid-19. You will not be permitted entry into the 

church. 

3. Mask/face coverings must be worn in the church building at all times. 

4. The church will open at 10:15am-11:45am The church building will be closed outside of that time.  

5. You will be able to sit with your household but at all times a 2m social distance must be main-

tained with anyone outside of your household. 

6. Please bring your own Bibles as these cannot be shared with people outside of your household.  

7. Toilets will be available to be used, one at a time.  

8. You will be required to have your temperature checked and hands sanitized before taking your 

seat. 

9. Please refrain from any hugging, hand shaking or close contact. A 2m Social distance must be 

maintained. 

10. We cannot sing at this time. This is due to the increased risk of transmission though singing and 

raising our voices.   

11. We will provide some children’s work which needs to be booked in advance. Parents will receive 

an email with more information on our children’s work. 

 

 


